
McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L.' W. DOUGLAS

to January 1938

My dear Mr. tiras ted,

tinder supaaate ewer the fiegietrar will send you

a copy of the -nnouno&r.dnt doueeralng «Ilowscip» ana

Scholarships aeailable for students deeding entra.-.to the

Graduate School. I >m afraid that non® &re offered in

your special subject. If you wish to pursue tneoatter

further, I suggest that you write to Jr.>,«o«aillaa, Head of

the Department of lagllsA, because you would have to eeek

entrance to the Iruuuafce school through that Department.

I hope that you will be successful in iloaiag

the aeeidtanoe wuiob you seek, either hears or elsewhere.

Yours sincerely,

F. K. Braated, 3sq.,
14 Benedict Place,

JPelteB, Kaw York.
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